
 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING  

IJmond North Sea Canal Area  

Central Nautical Management  

 

 
Announcement No. 74/2021         Amsterdam, 21 December 2021  

 

Subject:  The website's web page with details for every berth will be temporarily unavailable 

 

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area announces the following:  

 

The web page https://www.portofamsterdam.com/en/shipping/sea-shipping/services-facilities/berth-

particulars on the Port of Amsterdam website needs to be updated in connection with amended 

legislation and regulations. At the moment, the information on this web page is not being brought up 

to date. The page will therefore be put offline as of 23 December 2021. Visitors will be informed of this 

by means of the following text on the web page: 

Please note that this page is temporarily offline.  

 

The reason is that this page is currently being updated.  

Once this process is completed this page will be online again. 

 

If you have any questions in the meantime, please contact Port Office at 

portoffice@portofamsterdam.com or by telephone +312 0523 4600, option 2. 

 

When the web page has been updated, it will be online again. This will also be announced by means 

of an Announcement to Shipping (BASIJN). 

 

The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area / the Harbour Master of 

Amsterdam, 

 

 
 

J.H.M. Mateyo 
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